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Thank you to everyone who made the Christmas Day dinner so
special, we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did.

With the new year comes plenty of exciting opportunities and
announcements for you all - despite the current unprecedented
situation. Read on to see what January and February have in store!

If anyone wishes to add to the newsletter next month in a 'residents
contribution’ section, speak to either your support worker or
someone at reception.

@revolvingdoorssupport 0 @Revolving Doors Housing Trust

All surnames have been removed for the protection and privacy of those mentioned in the
newsletter. Any pictures included have been taken with the consent of the participants involved.
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“ Moving On A

This month we have said our goodbyes to six residents who have successfully

moved into their own accommodation. Everyone at Hope House offers Michael,

Martin, Leon, Nicholas, Michael and William a massive congratulations on their
new home. We wish them all the best of luck in their future endeavours!

Employment and Skills
Sessions on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays and
Thursdays. These
sessions will help you
start to make long and
short term plans to get
into work

To book contact Louise
Shaw at either —
or .
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LifeSkills is offering
funded security courses
to help you enter work
in the security industry.
For more information or
to book, call the enquiry

line at
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